
 

 

 

NOTICE  

CLOSURE OF THE LIBRARY 
 

The Public is advised that the Library of the Industrial Court of 

Trinidad and Tobago located at 7 St. Vincent Street, Port of Spain and 

at 6 Irving Street, San Fernando, will be closed from: 

Wednesday 13th to Friday 15th August 2025 

for the purpose of stock-taking, weeding and general cleaning. 

The Library at 6 Irving Street, San Fernando will be closed for a further 

two (2) days, from Monday 18th to Tuesday 19th August 2025, for the 

same purpose. 

Feel free to visit our website at https://industrialcourt.org.tt/the-

court-and-you/our-library. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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